
 

 

Notice: Hold to Authorize Lifted 
 

January 12, 2017 
 
 
 
Based on the recent forecast, the hold to authorize will be lifted effective Saturday, January 14, 2017 
until further notice. 
 
Imbalance return remains at zero until further notice. 
 
 
Please monitor changes in weather as well as your email for further notices. 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at TransportationServices@fortisbc.com or call 
our Hotline at 604-592-7799. 
  
Thanks, 
 
TransportationServices@fortisbc.com 
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